SAFETY RECALL

Nike Football Cool-Vent Chin Straps (Youth and Adult Sizes)

Nike, Inc. is voluntarily recalling these football helmet chin straps. The chin cup may break
on contact, exposing the player to head or facial injury.

The recalled chin straps come in black/gray and white/gray color combinations. The Nike
Swoosh trademark is on the chin cup and the side straps. One of the following style
numbers is on the inside of the chin strap: FA0016 046; FA0016 130; FA0021 046; or
FA0021 130. These chin straps were sold in Nike and other retail stores from April, 2006
through October, 2007.

Nike will provide consumers with a voucher for a free replacement product.

Visit www.nikebiz.com or call Nike at 1-888-583-6453

for more information.
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